Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I kindly request the following information regarding the EHCP for children with specials educational needs who are due to transition into secondary school in September 2016.

1. How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in September 2016?
ANSWER:  89
2. How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement by the 15 February 2016 deadline?

40 as we are still waiting for consultation responses to be returned from schools.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

